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April 20, 2021 

 
Dear Friends of Saint Mary’s, 

St. Mary’s is a wonderful educational institution that has been providing quality, Catholic education to 

Valencia County residents since 1927. We are currently planning our upcoming fundraiser:  Fall Fest. 

If you have not participated in our Fall Fest before, please consider doing so this year.  Last year, we 

went completely virtual, and this year we are hoping to make it a combination of in-person and a virtual 

event.  By doing this, we will continue to provide an event for our loyal friends and family, as well as 

having a global audience.  

Each year, parts of our funds go to keeping our tuition affordable by supplementing our operational 

budget.  In 2021, any excess funds raised at our Fall Fest event over $40,000 will be dedicated to the 

vision of building a St. Mary’s Scholarship fund to aid students in obtaining a quality Catholic filled 

education.  In years past, we were able to purchase a new science lab and equipment.  We also have 

used the excess money from our fundraiser to purchase new computers for our school, along with a new 

speaker/sound system/projector and motorized screen for our gym. 

We would be honored to have you sponsor our event this year.  There are three levels of sponsorship:  

Platinum, Gold, and Silver.  Please remember, your sponsorship is tax deductible.  All the needed 

information is enclosed with this letter.  

Thank you for your time and for your consideration of sponsoring this event. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Melanie S. Chavez 

Interim Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Saint Mary’s Catholic School                                                                                                         Melanie Chavez,  Int. Principal                                    

101 North Tenth St.                                                                                                                            Rev. Clement Niggel, Pastor                                           

Belen, NM  87002                                                                                                                               www. stmarysbelen.com 

505.864.0484                                                                                                                                      Fax : 505.864.2414 

                                              
 

 2019 New Mexico School of the Year for Excellence in STEM Education Award 

At Saint Mary’s Catholic School, we are committed to the growth of our Catholic identity, academic potential and community involvement.       

 
 

 

 


